
 

               

 

 

Completion of Small Shareholding Sale Facility 
 

 24 March 2025 
 

 

Peako Limited (ASX:PKO, the Company or Peako) is pleased to announce that it has successfully 

completed the small shareholding sale facility (Sale Facility) for shareholders whose holding of fully 

paid ordinary shares in the Company (Shares) had a market value of less than A$500 (Small Parcel 

Holding) as announced on 28 January 2025. (“Previous Announcement”).  

 

The final number of Shares sold under the Sale Facility was 14,493,734 held by 640 shareholders. 

The company received 67 valid share retention forms from shareholders, holding 2,504,825 Shares, 

who chose to retain their Shares. The Shareholders whose Shares were sold through the Sale 

Facility will receive $0.0026 per share (in accordance with the Previous Announcement) without 

having to pay brokerage or other costs. Shareholders whose shares were sold under the Sale Facility 

will receive payment for their shares shortly. The sale proceeds will be paid in Australian Dollars by 

direct credit to the relevant recipients.  

 

 

This announcement is approved by the Board of Peako Limited 
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